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2012 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

PRESIDENT 
Diana Zietz, ABR, CRS, GRI, SFR 

 

PRESIDENT ELECT 
Scott Breidenbach, GRI 

 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Vicki Roller, CRS, GRI 

 

DIRECTOR AT LARGE 
Cindi Kouba, ABR, CRS, GRI 

 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Daryl Braham, CRB, GRI 

 

NATIONAL DIRECTORS 
Daryl Braham, CRB, GRI 

Dewey Uhlir, ABR, CRS, GRI 
  

REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENT 
Jo Jenkins, CRB, CRS  

 

LOCAL BOARD REPS 
Badlands: 

Susie Lefor, GRI 
 

Bismarck-Mandan: 
Dennis Kaiser, GRI 

Kristi Bohl, GRI 
Doug Schonert, GRI  

Lynnell Strothman, CRS, GRI 
 
 

Fargo-Moorhead: 
Todd Anhorn 

Kevin Fisher, CRS, GRI 
Peggy Isakson, ABR, CRS 

LuAnn White, ABR, CRS 
Bob Lee, ePRO, GRI, SFR 

Vivian Thingelstad 
 

Grand Forks: 
Laurel Haake, GRI  

David Blumkin, ABR, CRS, GRI 
Jim Dunavan, CRS, GRI 

 

Jamestown: 
Donna Higginbotham 

 

Minot: 
Todd Fettig 

Ashleigh Collins 
 

Wahpeton-Breckenridge: 
Jared Miller 

 

Williston: 
Linda Novak, SFR 

 

STAFF: 
Jill Beck, Chief Executive Officer 

Jill@ndrealtors.com  
 

Suzanne Wetz, Executive Assistant 
suzanne@ndrealtors.com  

 

Claus Lembke, Gov’t Affairs Director 
Claus@ndrealtors.com 

 

Julie Schirado, Admin Assistant 
julie@ndrealtors.com  

 
 

Minutes 
Professional Development  
June 13, 2012 
Gladstone Inn, Jamestown 
 

Present:  Marsha Mugaas, , Ninetta Wandler, Jodi Danzl, Jerry Youngberg, Paula Polasky, 
Doris Hill, Diann Loper, Denise Messmer, Steve Diederick (for Kathy Hammer), Scott 
Breidenbach, Hollie Kietzer, Diane Duchscher 
 

Guests: Donna Higginbotham, John Colter, Rita Schuster, Kevin Fisher, Marilee Moen, 
Laurel Haake, Diana Zietz, Bob Lee, Peggy Isakson, Mike McEown, Terry Ellingson, Jared 
Miller, Judy Gehrke, Guy Miller, Todd Anhorn, Shelly Zach, Vivian Thingelstad, Nancy 
Deichert, Daryl Braham  
 
Absent: Lynnell Strothman, Amy Hullet, Shawn Ostlie, Karin Haskell, Linda Hixson-Maixner, 
Mary Shelkey-Miller, Theresa Halvorson, Linda Novak, Patsy Dombovy, Judy Hoskin, 
 
Staff: Jill Beck, Suzanne Wetz 
 
Chair Marsha Mugaas called the meeting to order.  Committee members and guests were 
introduced. 
 
Minutes from the December 1, 2011 meeting were reviewed and approved as presented.  
 
Goals for the year for this committee were reviewed.  The goal “To provide basic 
civics/government 101 training for members” was discussed.  The class would be this fall, 
prior to Legislative Impact Day.  A date of August 1st was set to have final details 
compelted.  A subcommittee was set-up to work out the details with staff on a Civics 
training class.  The subcommittee members are Marsha Mugaas, Jerry Youngberg, Mary 
Splichal (representing Political Affairs), Scott Louser, and Diane Duchscher. 
 
Information from completed 2012 courses were shared.  Closing Killers and Social Media 
on Steroids has been offered in Dickinson, Williston, and Bismarck.  The attendance was 
good and reviews were favorable.  Bismarck also offered the a Professional Standards/COE 
class with Linda Modinlinski as the instructor.  Again attendance was good and the reviews 
were favorable.  GRI I and II were held in Fargo in the spring.  Attendance was a little short, 
but believed to be at break-even status.    ABR/SFR was also held this spring.  The financials 
for these classes will be presented at the next meeting. 
 
Upcoming classes were discussed. 
 
Planning for 2013 Education – Many ideas were suggested.  Some ideas were CRB, Cultural 
Diversity, Investment Properties (commercial and rental), Mineral Rights, Fair Housing, 
Construction, and a Carol Lawlun class. 
 
Education Requirements Task Force Update – No report was given. 
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Committee members were challenged by Leadership to have all committees at 100% participation for RPAC.  The 
Professional Development committee is at 69%. 
 
Other Business - A push was given for CRS 204 being held in Rapid City, SD in July. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 
 
Submitted by: Suzanne Wetz, Executive Assistant 
 


